
Fra: Naqeeb Bareach [mailto:qau2005@gmail.com]  

Sendt: 6. april 2017 20:56 

Til: Morten Villumsen <Morten.Villumsen@ft.dk> 

Cc: Nanna Grothe <Nanna.Grothe@ft.dk> 

Emne: Request for a chance to present our case in the Immigration Committee hearing session regarding 

Bill L154. 

 
Dear Morten Villumsen, 
 
On behalf of Danish Green Card Association and Voice for Justice Unfair PR Rules, I 
would like to request the Immigration committee to give us a chance so that we share our 
stories and views regarding bill L154 and discuss possible amendments to the bill. We 
would be very thankful if you could give us 15 minutes of time on 18th April at 15:00 in the 
immigration committee meeting where we will explain why it is important to at least bring 
amendments to bill L154. 
 
Please see the attached letter. 
 

We look forward to your kind reply.  

 

Best Regards 

Naqeebullah Bareach 

Executive Member,  

Danish Green Card Association (DGCA) (CVR: 33177526) 

Spokesperson,  

Voice for Justice Unfair PR Rules Denmark  

President, 

Green Human Resources (GHR) (CVR: 37954306) 
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